
Cote, Alex 

From: Thomas Ewig <tewig43@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:03 AM 
To: SLG 

Cc: abel Bates 

Subject: LD 2101 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Ladies and gentlemen 

The Town of Raymond has been struggling to fight zoning violations in its own. Such struggles have cost the town in 

excess of $300,000. as you can imagine this is a huge bite out of our local budget. Financial support from the state is vital 

to our wellbeing. Please support the above bill. 

Kind regards 

Thomas A. Ewig
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